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Treasurer Dear Chairman Cropp:
Rolando A. Andrewn The American Lung Association of the District of Columbia (ALADC) joins the
Executive Director long list of supporters of the Coalition to Repair and Reopen Klingle Road.
We have reviewed the MCV Associates Transportation and Environment Cost
Robert E. Bates, Jr., Benefit Analysis and Assessment. We find it to be a credible report, and are
ALA Council Representative concerned by its findings that closing Klingle Road leads to significant increase

Faustina D. Brown in toxic emissions.

Judy Dixon, MD
Guillermo Gutierrez, MD
Angela M. Jones

We all know how bad traffic congestion is in our city. Sitting in traffic is not only
bad for your nerves but also for the environment. When exhaust from your car
mixes with sunlight it can combine to form ground-level ozone, a serious air
Penelope A. Minter, LICSW pollutant and cause of respiratory disease. Since the barricading of Klingle

Alfred Munzer, MD Road, thousands of cars have been forced onto other, more congested roads,

Kevin O’Neil, MD forcing them to sit idling in traffic.

O.D. Polk, Jr., MD

Barbara Lett Simmons The District of Columbia is classified as a "serious” non-attainment area for

Alvin V. Thomas, Ir., MD ground-ievel ozone, one of the six pollutants for which EPA has established
DCTS President National Ambient Air Quality Standards. Additionally, according to the

American Lung Association's recent report, State of the Air 2000, the
Washington, DC/ Baltimore area received an "F" for ozone air pollution. WE
CAN DO BETTER!

Regina Knox Woods

Help Fight Lung Disease!

United Way/CFC Repairing and reopening Kiingle Road will reduce air pollution, lessen traffic
#8274 congestion, and improve the quality of life in our community.

Founded in 1902 our mission is to]| \We applaud and support the Coalition in their efforts to help us clean up our

ll"‘e"ell"]gl“ltlf Thserﬁse g:nd gmmote air. ALADC remains committed to our mission to prevent lung disease and
ung ugh advocacy, t th.

research and public, patient, and|| 7070t lung health

professional education,

Sincerely,
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When You Can’t Breathe, Nothing Else Matters®
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